

February 7, 2024

VIA EMAIL

Shilina B. Brown
Assistant Attorney General
Office of the Attorney General
P.O. Box 20207
Nashville, TN 37202
Shilina.Brown@ag.tn.gov

Electronically Filed in TPUC Docket Room on February 7, 2024at 8:16 a.m.

RE: Joint Application of Limestone Water Utility Operating Company, LLC and Cumberland Basin Wastewater Systems, LLC for Approval of the Acquisition of and to Operate the Wastewater System of Cumberland Basin Wastewater Systems, LLC, and to Issue a Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity, TPUC Docket No. 23-00077

Dear Ms. Brown:

We received your correspondence of January 29, 2024, regarding Limestone's responses to your Minimum Filing Requirements inquiries. We are working on gathering the last of the responsive documents and should be able to file the complete responses soon. Thank you for your patience as we work to respond to your request.

Sincerely,

BUTLER SNOW LLP

Katherine Brames

Katherine Barnes

clw

cc: TPUC Docket Manager
Monica Smith-Ashford, Hearing Officer
Russ Mitten, Limestone Water Utility Operating Company, LLC
Tim Huddleston, Cumberland Basin Wastewater Systems, LLC
David Woodsmall, Central States Water Resources